
ParentMail Email regarding Uniform Requirements  

For Monday 19th June 2023 

Sent 18 June 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Parent and Carers, 
 
It is forecast to be quite warm, but also uncomfortably humid. 
Please note that students are not required to wear blazers or ties tomorrow, Monday 19th 
June. 
 
With best wishes 
The Buckingham School 
 

 


